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ASX Announcement
24 December 2014
Settlement of Bell City acquisition

Further to ENN’s ASX Announcement on 3 December 2014, ENN is pleased to
announce that the Bell City Funds yesterday settled the acquisition of Bell City.
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For further information regarding this announcement
please contact:

Marianne Ossovani

Head of Hotels, Tourism & Leisure
Elanor Investors Group

Phone: 0439 002 656

Email: mossovani@elanorinvestors.com
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